Korean War Educator Web Site Form

The state of Oklahoma in conjunction with our national government is planning commemorative activities to honor all veterans of the Korean War, families of deceased veterans, families with veterans still listed as MIA, and the burial sites of all of our deceased veterans buried in Oklahoma. The commemorative activities will take place between June 2000 and July 2003. In order to honor our veterans and their families, we must know where they live or where the veteran is buried. Please fill out this enrollment form and forward it to the address listed below.

Name of Veteran/Family:	
Branch of Service:	
Address(include city):	
Phone Number:	
Unit Served with in Korea:	
Status(Living, Deceased, MIA):	
Cemetery and Burial Site of Deceased Veteran:	
If submitting this form for a veteran:	
Your Name:	
Relationship to Veteran:	
Your Address	
Your Phone Number:	

Deliver to any veteran's organization, National Guard Armory, or mail to:

Office of the Adjutant General ATTN: Korean Commemorative Committee 3501 Military Circle Oklahoma City, OK 73111-4398

Email responses or questions to: gary.jackson@ok.ngb.army.mil